
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE:  April 27, 2020 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: 2020 Victor Drive Sewer Improvement District Project IFB-4789-20-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. Q.  Will structural flow-fill material be required for backfill around the 90-degree sweep elbow at 
station 2+54? 
 
A. No, Type A pipe bedding can be used for supporting the 90-degree elbow. 

 
2. Q.  What are the trench compaction requirements for the segment of trench that’s on the 

shoulder of Victor Drive? 
 
A. Compaction requirements for this Project shall follow Table 101 within the Standard 

Specifications for the Construction of Underground Utilities.  The City will require trench 
backfill compaction, whether native or imported soil, that is within City right-of-way to be 
compacted to a 95% minimum per AASHTO T 99.  The City will use RockSol Consulting 
Group for quality assurance testing on compaction of trench backfill material. 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


